
VIA  ELECTRONIC FILING 

October 13, 2020 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, Washington 98503 

RE: UG-190711—NW Natural’s Revised Request to Change the Filing Date of its Integrated 
Resource Plan 

Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural, encloses for filing its revised petition for a 
temporary exemption from WAC 480-90-238(4).  On September 22, 2020, NW Natural filed a 
petition to delay its next Integrated Resource Plan (IRP).  After conferring with Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission Staff, the Company has revised its petition to provide additional 
clarity and a more detailed timeline with regard to the timing of the Company’s Conservation 
Potential Assessment, Conservation Plan and IRP.  NW Natural continues to request an extension of 
time to file its IRP from February 26, 2021, to July 29, 2022; the additional enhanced and clarified 
timeline provided in this revised petition merely includes additional and more specific dates for the 
filing of draft and final reports.   

If you have any questions, please contact Rebecca Brown at (503)-610-7326 or 
rebecca.brown@nwnatural.com. 

Sincerely,  

/s/ Natasha Siores 

Natasha Siores 
Manager, Regulatory Compliance 
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, OR 97204 
(503)-610-7074 
natasha.siores@nwnatural.com 

Attachments: 
UG-190711-NWN-IRP-Pet-Rev-10-13-2020 
UG-190711-NWN-IRP-Pet-Rev-COS-10-13-2020 

cc:  Sally Brown, WUTC 
Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
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